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CONFIDENTIAL

September 24, 2007

Mr. Ike Aruti
257-37 149th Road
Rosedale, N ew York 11422

Dear Mr. Aruti:

This will acknowledge receipt of your facsimile letter dated
August 6, 2007 which was included in your letter postmarked September 4,
2007.

Please note that the Commission has no jurisdiction over the
Office of the Inspector General, Court Referees, Law Guardians or over
attorneys. Your letter was added to the file of your complaint which will be
reviewed by the Commission.

\1erytruly yours,
~
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Lee I<iklier
Administrative Assistant
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